## The Vair Fax





#### From the Editor

Hello Everyone

Well it has been a little warm in Middle Georgia. I hope everyone is staying cool. I haven't had any Corvairs out due to none having air conditioning. Rain this weekend has helped and hopefully the rain will stay away for our meeting Saturday. We are going back to the 478-Buffet in Byron so we can stay cool. Lane's did not have their room reserved for us and it is too noisy to sit in the general area. Hope to see you Saturday

Clay

#### Officers for 2025:

President: Chris Law (229)347-1479 Chrislaw1963@gmail.com

#### Vice-President:

Joe Gleaton

(478) 731-4792

rhondagailjwg@gmail.com

Secretary: : Chuck Smith (478) 221-5133 charlessm6@aol.com

#### Editor:

Clay Grant (478) 973-3499

clay.grant@aimovers.com

#### Treasurer:

Joan Law (229) 326-3099 CJLaw1973@gmail.com

#### Webmaster:

Dean Gemberling http://www.georgiacorvair.com

Inside this issue:		
Officers	ı	
From the Editor	ı	
Swap Shop Upcoming Events	2	
Advertisements	2-4	
From the Prez	5	
Secretary's Report	6	
	ı	

August Meeting
Our meeting will be at Noon, August 9th
478 Buffet
311 Georgia 49 Ste 140 Byron, GA 31008
Hope to see you there!
It is at the Big Peach Outlet in Byron

#### **Upcoming events**

September 12-13 Maggie Valley NC Car show – website - vairsinthevalley.com



October 3-4 Vairs at the Fair – GA National Fairground – Perry GA

### Our 52st Year!

Clark's Corvair Parts<sup>®</sup>
400 Mohawk Trail, Shelburne Falls, MA 01370
(413)625-9776

www.corvair.com



# Heart of Georgia Shirts and Merchandise Now Available Online Support the club by buying apparel such as t-shirts & hats as well as coffee mugs and other merchandise imprinted with the official Heart of Georgia Corvairs logo.

100% of the royalties from every sale of merchandise imprinted with the club logo will be donated to the club.

Visit the following link:

https://www.redbubble.com/shop/ap/167051754

OR scan the QR Code below:



Scan Me

#### VAIRY COOL GRAPHICS IS OPEN FOR BUSINESS

Dean and Judi Gemberling proudly announce that their new online merchandise store is open for business. Like many of you, we were frustrated with the hit-or-miss quality of t-shirts as well as the lack of fresh Corvair designs. After much prayer, time and effort, we started Vairy Cool Graphics. We encourage you to browse the neat Corvair designs that can be imprinted on a nice selection of apparel and merchandise such as coffee mugs, mouse pads, magnets and much more. As we continue to add more designs, if you have an idea for one, then please share your thoughts with us. Click the link or scan the QR code below to get started.

https://www.redbubble.com/people/VairyCool6069





Scan Me

**From the Prez-**In July our meeting at Lane's was LOUD, as we didn't have the meeting room, so we were out in the restaurant with everyone else. Knowing this is where we would be and that we couldn't "reserve" tables ahead of time, Joan and I decided we would get there early and "lay claim" to our tables. This strategy worked and we got the tables we wanted. GOOD NEWS, we had a larger group this time and 2 early convertibles, ours and Joe and Rhonda Gayle's.

The next Corvair show will be Vairs in the Valley in beautiful Maggie Valley NC, Sept. 12 & 13. The show registration form is online at vairsinthevalley.com. We still have a few rooms in our block of rooms that haven't been claimed, so if I haven't talked to you and would like to get one of these rooms, give me a call.

Vairs at the Fair- Oct. 3 & 4 . We have the show registration form on our website ready to print out and mail in. The format will be the same as last year. Friday is a day for "impromptu tech sessions", a chance to visit the nearby Warner Robins Air Museum, or a short trip down the road to the Andersonville National Cemetery and War Museum, which should include a visit to the Mennonite restaurant for some good food. Friday night we will meet down at the Hanger in Perry, for food and fellowship. Saturday morning will be doughnuts and get ready to head down Hwy 41s to the Houston County Annex parking lot to pick up a few more cars and people for our own "parade", just our Corvairs, through Perry down to the Fair grounds, where we will make our lineup to head inside and park. After a day at the Fair, we will get ready to go back to the Hanger for more good food, fellowship and 50/50 drawing. The Quality Inn, Centerville will be the Host Hotel again and everyone I have spoken to, has a room reserved. There are still rooms available, so you can call me, or contact them direct ph# 478-953-6866, be sure to tell them you are with the Corvair Group.

Dues- we have several members on our role that need to catch up their dues. We probably have the cheapest dues of any club, they are the same as they were at the start-\$12.00/year per FAMILY, so please catch them up.

#### **Minutes from June Meeting**

Meeting called to order at 12:35 by club president Chris Law, at Dickey Farms. Two Corvairs were driven, by Clay Grant and Chuck Smith. The Maggie Valley show was briefly discussed. Sept. 12-13. Motel rooms for Vairs at the Fair will be available for the same rate as last year. Airplane hangar should be available. Pizza for the welcome party on Friday night. Probably no parade again this year. Still displaying cars inside the fairgrounds. Domain fee for the Springfest website will need to be paid. Will be looking for a location to have a club meeting in the Dublin area, so maybe the members in the southern part of the state won't have to drive so far.

#### **Minutes from July Meeting**

Meeting adjourned at 1:00.

Meeting called to order at 12:23 by club president Chris Law, at Lane Southern Orchards.

10 members in attendance.

Still determining how to divide Springfest money, possibly divide according to amount of work provided by each host club.

Cost to renew Springfest website is 885.00.

Discussed no longer charging for Corvairs in the display class.

Due to voting confusion, people's choice and display cars will not be parked together.

1100.00 was made on the shirt sales.

Host motel for Vairs at the Fair is the same.

Hangar will be available for Friday and Saturday nights.

Line up at the Board of Education offices in Perry on Saturday morning to go into Fair as a group.

Heart of GA and Corvair Atlanta picnic at Indian Springs State park on September 20th. Picnic shed has been reserved, #5.

Chuck discussed car show in Warner Robins on August 2nd. Fund raiser for the WRFD and the GA Firefighters Burn Foundation.

2025

